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my name is MINAZ KASSAM and i am the strata president at the Sausolito building located at 
14955 victoria avenue. i can be reached at REDACTED. i strongly believe the building height 
on the waterfront along Marine drive should remain at 3 stories. i have written to the city 
numerous times and spoken with the city planner. i have also communicated with the mayor 
and councillors regarding this issue.i hope the city does the right thing and limit the height to 
3 stories. this will protect the integrity of the village look waterfront that whiterock is so 
famous for. it would also protect the property values on the waterfront!!
regards, minaz
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